


http://www.linkedin.com/groups?gid=1898251&trk=hb_side_g
https://twitter.com/KACEweb
http://kaceweb.org/blog/
http://kaceweb.org/extened-history/


mailto:Leanncunningham06@gmail.com


http://joycelayman.com/
http://www.jaypryorcoaching.com/
http://kansascitycomedy.com/
http://kansascitycomedy.com/
http://kaceweb.org/conference-registration/
http://kaceweb.org/conference-payment/
http://kaceweb.org/membership-options-page/


http://kaceweb.org/member-spotlight-form/
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Jayhawks on the Job--A Successful Partnership Between Career Services and Recruiting Partners
Cheryl Webb & Alicia Green
University of Kansas, Business Career Services

Jayhawks on the Job is a partnership between KU Business Career Services and recruiting partners in 
the Lawrence, Topeka, and Kansas City area. Targeting younger undergraduate Business students, it 
allows students exploring different majors and industries to "shadow" a business professional or 
attend a “company visit” during the course of a workday. We strive to provide an opportunity for 
students to learn more about themselves and refine their career goals, network with business 
professionals and an opportunity for the business community to interact with KU Business students. 
When possible, we try to match students with KU Business Alumni, strengthening alumni connections 
as well. 

On the student application form, students indicate their field or fields of interest (e.g. marketing, 
human resources, tax, investments, information systems, etc.). We ask students to rank each of the 
host options by interest level on a scale of 1-4 with 1 being “Extremely Interested” and 4 being “Not 
Interested.” We make every effort to assign students to a host who aligns with their specific 
preferences. We encourage students to be open to a range of host options. Once a student is matched 
with a Host/Organization, they are contacted by the Business Career Services office and expected to 
attend a mandatory match meeting and must sign a Participation Agreement form. The match 
meeting is offered at four various days and times so that each student can attend. During this 
meeting, expectations and requirements are presented to the students in a workshop. Topics 
discussed include deadlines of when they should reach out to their host, what they might expect from 
their shadow day, preparation for their visit, attire, do’s and don’ts, follow up expectations, and a 
mandatory resume review by a Business Career Advisor.  

With ongoing communication between Business Career Services and the hosts and students through 
the months of March and April, we send a follow-up survey to both parties to indicate how the 
program worked for them. We find these survey’s to be very helpful in planning for future program 
years.  Jayhawks on the Job has been a very successful event for students, employers and KU Business 
Career Services!

Your Newsletter Contributions are Encouraged! 

Your contributions keep the newsletter fresh! Thank you to those who contributed to this newsletter! 
Please feel free to share ideas and stories with Brandi Wriedt (bkeller@truman.edu).  

mailto:bkeller@truman.edu



